
12-2-2024 Planning Committee Meeting 
December 2, 2024 

 
Meeting was called to order at 1808 hours 
 
Roll Call: Gary Waguespack, Alex Gerhold, Cathey Allen 
Absent: Bryant Lewis, Travis Bourgeois 
 
Visitor- Craig Calcagno (Alderman) 
 

Public Comments 
There were no public comments. 
 

Code Enforcement 
There was no discussion pertaining to code enforcement. 
 

Old Business 
Ms. Cathey stated that the lighting in the 200 block of S. Airline has been repaired.  
 

New Business 
 
Alex spoke about concerns with a mobile home at 1577 Rose St. not having a permit. 
Also, a new construction on 1557 Rose St. not having a permit. He stated that he did not 
sign a permit for either property. He stated that he will check with Amy on both 
properties. 
Craig stated that there is an old home on 278 S. Airline Ave. that is being demolished 
and was not permitted. He stated that the town has no ordinance or permit process for 
demo work. He will check with Amy on the matter. 
Craig stated that the renovation on 430 N. Airline Ave. has no permit. He will check with 
Amy to see if a permit was ever issued. 
 

Other comments 
There were no other comments. 
 
              Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 1852 hours with a motion from Cathey Allen and 
seconded by Gary Waguespack. 


